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Comments: E-bikes should not be allowed on trails designated as non-motorized.

 

E-bikes are considered a type of motor vehicle and should not be allowed, no different than a motorcycle or off-

road vehicle.  Allowing E-bikes will certainly cause additional trail impact and minimize the overall enjoyment for

those who are on the trail without motorized power.  The Forest Service has already gone through a great deal of

effort to restrict these trails to non-motorized, please keep it that way.

 

 


